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March 18, 1999

Federal Communications Commussion

Experimental Radio Services
P.O. Box 358320

Pittsburgh, PA 15251—5320

RE: California Microwave, Inc.—Government Communications Systems

Station WA2XAR

Application for Reinstatement of License

Dear Sir or Madam:

Transmitted herewith and filed on behalf of California Microwave, Inc.—Government

Communications Systems (CMI—GCS) is an application on FCC Form 442 for reinstatement of

license for Experimental Radio Station WA2ZXAR. The license for this Station expired on June

1, 1998. However, CMI—GCS seeks to have the license reinstated in order to continue its

testing of new satellite earth station technology for use by the United States Government.

A check in the amount of forty—five dollars ($45.00) is enclosed in payment of the

required filing fee.

Please direct any questions concerning this matter to the undersigned.

Very truly yours,

D%(A 9&
David A. Irwin

Enclosure


